
March 18, 2021 

RE: In support of SB212 

 

Chairman Hilderbrand and Senate Public Health and Welfare Committee Members - 

 

Please support SB212. We do not want an unelected official to have the power to make the 

decision to add any vaccines or any other medical decisions for us without a legislative action. 

 

Vicky J. Steiner 


